
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
My wife and I run a CrossFit gym. Our employee coaches work minimal hours per week and have other 
jobs. The employees of small businesses like ours would not use such paid leave. Paying an increased tax 
for an unused public service unjustly increases our operating costs. Furthermore CrossFit gyms are 
currently doing more than any other private or government entity to battle and beat chronic disease in 
America. A vote that hurts CrossFit gyms is a vote that hurts public health. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Devin Jones 
818 SE Greenbriar Ave 
Dallas, OR 97338 
devin@harvestcrossfit.com 
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